Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of Bridge Meeting

May 11, 2015

Present: Dave Sidenberg, Chris Schooley, Ossie Ianni, Peter Jones, and Murray Long.

Regrets: Hazel Huffman, and Mike Schauteet.

Motion made by Chris, 2nd by Dave to accept the minutes of the March meeting. Carried

Report of Officers

Commander- Ossie- thanked those who attended the AGM (including the students) and those who helped in the preparations of same.

Training- Dave-19 Students took the VHF course and passed. The next course for VHF will be Begin on June 2, and June 11 will be exam night. There will be a Flare Disposal on May 30 from 9AM to 2 PM. The next course for PCOC will start in 2016.

Social- Chris- We need gift certificates for staff, and we need to supply the SYC with flags and or Life Rings.

 Peter mentioned that the Pt Huron Power Squadron will be having a Pig Roast on Saturday June 13, 2015 at the Bridge Harbor Marina in Pt Huron and cost is $20.00 per person, and all bridge members from Sarnia are invited, from 3 PM (social hour) and dinner at 4:30. For tickets call 810-650-4414. Cut off date is June 6th.

Motion made by Dave 2nd by Chris to accept the Officers Reports. Carried.

New Business

Chris reported on info from District AGM The proposal of contact with Chatham  Squadron will be looked at in the September Meeting .

The next meeting will be at the SYC on June 10, and start at 6 PM. It will be a Potluck dinner, but Chris will provide burgers. Please confirm you attendance.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Pete to adjourn the meeting. Carried

Time 19:55    

